E FRAZIER SCHOOL DIS TREQT%

Inspove and Empower

September 19, 2024
Parents and Guardians,

Today at 12:29 pm the Frazier School District received a call from the
Perryopolis Police Department alerting us to go into “lockdown” protocol
due to the department responding to a local domestic disturbance. A
district call alerting all parents was sent at 12:36pm.

At 12:56 pm a second call came through from Borough Police alerting the
district the situation had been secured and that we were able to go back
to our daily routine. A second call was then sent to all parents at 1:02
pm alerting them that the lockdown had been lifted.

Please know the safety of your child is our number one priority. Today
there was no immediate threat to the students or staff, however, a
precautionary lockdown was in place to ensure the safety of the students.
[ will do my best to keep the parents, guardians and staff informed of any
event in a timely manner. I will also continue to work closely with our
local and state authorities when a situation of crisis arises.

Sincerely,

Michael V. Turek



